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Governor Mark Sanford - Your Correspondence Page 1.

From: Governor Mark Sanford memm?m

To: Karla@jmartinmd.com
Date: Tue, Oct 14, 2008 8:50 AM
Subject: Your Correspondence ocT 16 mo_am ,
- Department o Heatth & Human Sery
To: Ms. Karla W h evices
* Keria@imertinmd com OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

Karla,

Thank you for your e-mail. | am sorry to hear of the difficulties you're experiencing and am asking that
someone from the Department of Health and Human Services contact you directly. You should be
hearing from that office soon. In the meantime, thanks again for taking the time to write.

Mark

cc:.  The Honorable Emma Forkner, Director
South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services
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State of Bouth Carolina
Bepartment of Health o Hinmen Serbrices

Mark Sanford Emma Forkner
Governor Director

October 28, 2008

Dr. James T. Martin, Jr.
9213A University Bivd
North Charleston, South Carolina 29406

Dear Dr. Martin:

We are in receipt of your email of October 6, 2008 to Governor Sanford regarding your
reimbursement issues with Total Carolina Care, a Medicaid Managed Care Company. We
welcome the opportunity to be of assistance.

| understand you have spoken to Mr. Roy Hess, Division Director for Care Management,
who contacted Mr. Gary Schwartz, Vice President of Operations for Total Carolina Care, on
your behalf. According to Mr. Schwartz, the information system issues regarding your
payments have been resolved, and you should receive payment by October 31, 2008.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. | f you have any questions,
about this letter or need further assistance please contact Mr. Hess at (803) 898-3929 or
you can speak with Mr. Schwartz at (803) 933-3742.

Sincerely,

Felicity Myers
Deputy Director

FM/hhc

cc. The Honorable Mark Sanford
Mr. Gary Schwartz, Total Carolina Care
Ms. Karla Winningham, Dr. Martin's office

Medical Services
P.O. Box 8206 - Columbia, South Carolina 29202-8206
(803) 898-2501 » Fax (803) 255-8235



